Council Letter No: 4" 1Y
Meeting Date: January 6, 2020

ARDMORE

DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

December 26, 2019

The Honorable John Moare
Mayor — City of Ardmore
23 South Washington
Ardmore, OK, 73401

RE: Trustee Recommendation for Ardmore Development Authority

Dear Mayor Moore:

The Trustees of the Ardmore Development Authority, at the meeting held en Monday, December 16,
2019, voted to recommend the following three individuals to serve a three-year term as trustees
beginning in January 2020, All of the individuals will be new trustees, serving their initial term. The

individuals recommended are;

Cralg A. Gerken, Gerken Orthodontics
Pam Kimbrough, Life’s Cycle Womens Care
Pat Ownbey, Self- Employed Entrepreneur

Thank you for consideration of these individuals to serve on the ADA Board — all of these are exceptional
individuals and are committed to the success of our community, and in advancing the mission of the

- Development Authority.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have questions regarding this request, or require
additional information.

Respectfully,
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Ardmare Development Authority . Ny |
Reviewed by: YL A L

410 W MAIN STREET | PO BOX 1585 | ARDMORE, OK 73402.1585
T + 580.223.6162 | F + 580.223.7825

www.ardmoredevelopment.com




